March 8, 1957

Dear Miss Havey,

I happened to be going through
the basement of the Fellows' Bullding the other
day, vhere I discovered several small models
end dummies which you hed made, I must confess
they are not in very good condition and I wonder-
ed whether they could be disposed of, or vhether
you would like us to send them to you.

Yours sincerely,

John 8, Thacher

Miss Buth Havey
25 Fifth Avenue
New York, New York



